
ALABAMA DISTRICT, PILOT INTERNATIONAL 

District Project Proposal for 2022-2023 

The District Project Committee has proposed two projects for the club year 2022-

2023. 

1.  To sponsor the sensory room located in an addition to the Back Forty Barn 

at Camp ASSCA.  The sensory room will include a hammock, mini exercise 

trampoline, bubble tube, bean bag, activity board, large stuffed animals 

and other sensory objects and activities.  The Alabama District contribution 

will cover the cost of these items. 

 Cost: $2500.00 

 Rationale: The sensory room will be a quiet area particularly useful 

 for campers with Autism and processing disorders. 

 

2. To provide funds for the  Alabama District Traumatic Brain Injury Camp at 

Camp ASCCA.  These funds will help with needed supplies and fun activities 

for the TBI survivors and their caregivers while enjoying their time together 

at the weekend camp sponsored by Alabama Pilots. 

 Suggested amount: $2500.00 

 Rationale: approximately twenty-five (25) campers and their 

caregivers will participate in all of the events offered at camp. 

The suggested amount would help with materials for activities such as 

painting projects, crafts, games, camp T-shirt and the Saturday night dance 

party decorations and refreshments. 

 

TOTAL AMOUNT OF PROJECTS:  $5000.00 
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